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Chastain to Race in the Phoenix Sun this Week 
 
Moose driver Ross Chastain will compete this week in the United Rentals Work United 500 at 
the Phoenix Raceway in sunny Arizona.  The race can be seen at 3:30pm (ET) on FOX this 
Sunday, March 12th.  Chastain spent most of last week’s race in the top ten, but got shuffled 
back to 12th in the overtime restart.  He still leads the season-long driver’s standings after three 
races. 
 
 
Job Posting 
 
Positions: Financial Review Specialist (FRS)   
The Membership Department has positions available for a Financial Review Specialist 
(FRS).  Assignments will vary but can include any location in U.S. and Canada.  Applicant 
should have (or be able to obtain) a valid U.S. Passport for purposes of traveling to/from 
Canada.   
 
Deadline to submit: Until withdrawn 
 
Interested parties should submit their Professional and Moose resumes’, and submit a letter of 
interest, making certain to answer the following questions: 
 

 Why are you interested in the Financial Review Specialist position? 
 What do you believe you will be able to contribute to The Moose if hired? 

 
Submissions should be addressed to Larry Meade, Assistant Director – Lodge Development, 
Membership Department at Moose International; email to: lmeade@mooseintl.org 
 
Ideal applicants: Have a college degree in business or accounting, or related professional 
experience including management.  Must be able to work without direct supervision and be goal 
orientated; able to provide own transportation (miles driven are subject to reimbursement), and 
be able to stay-away from home on overnight trips.  Good communication skills, including the 
use of email, telephone, and written word – which will include preparing reports with sentence 
and paragraph structure.  Use of Word, Excel, Power Point, and working knowledge of 
QuickBooks are desirable. 
 
 
Catalog Sales Inventory 
 
It’s that time of year again. Catalog Sales will be conducting their annual inventory of the gift 
store and warehouse, during the week of March 27th – March 31st. What does this mean for 
you and your orders? This means Catalog Sales will continue to take/receive your orders via 
phone, email, mail, and online but no order will ship from Mooseheart until the inventory is 
completed.  If you are in need of any merchandise or brochures, please be sure to contact us no 
later than 2:30 pm CST Friday, March 24, 2023. Catalog Sales can be reached at 630.966.2250 
or catalogsales@mooseintl.org 


